

December 23, 2024

Greenville County Council 301 University Ridge Greenville, SC 29601

Dear Council Members,

Pursuant to the First Steps Reauthorization Act No. 81, I am writing to recommend that Jennifer Pinkerman, the Children's Area Supervisor at the Hughes Main Library, be appointed as a member of the Greenville County First Steps partnership board.

Jennifer would replace Amy Fowlkes, who has accepted a different position with the Greenville County Library System that does not involve working directly with children.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Beverly James
Executive Director